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Ben has worked with Glean Kentucky

since the spring of 2016, working first as
the organization’s Development

Director before moving into the role of
Program Director in 2018, and then

becoming Executive Director in 2022. In
his free time, Ben enjoys reading,

playing disc golf, and spending time
outdoors. As a graduate of the

University of Kentucky’s Arts
Administration program, and having

spent portions of his life working for a
produce farm, Ben is grateful to work in

a way that combines his love for food,
agriculture, and nonprofit work. 


